
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 1195 
 

asked on 13 October 2021 
 

MRS D FRECKLINTON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
AND MANUFACTURING AND MINISTER FOR WATER (HON G BUTCHER)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to Wivenhoe Dam— 
Will the Minister clarify (a) if investigations are currently underway by the government 
to raise the Wivenhoe Dam wall and (b) if so, when will the business case be 
released? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
There are currently no investigations underway to raise the Wivenhoe Dam wall.  
 
 
 
 


